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N o t e  f r o m  t h e  E d i t o r - i n - C h i e f

Dear Authors and Readers, 

I am proudly  to announce that from 2021 Acta Biomedica (ABM) will be published bi-monthly. This means 
that we will have 6 issues per year (instead of the current 4 issues) to satisfy the growing number of submissions 
and to shorten the publication times. But this is not the only news.

Publisher and Editors of ABM are aware that fast publication times are becoming more and more important 
to spread the research, therefore they are pleased to offer you two additional important services:

1)	 “�ABM-Online-first”, a special free of charge electronic section of ABM  where your accepted papers will 
be available prior of the official publication. These pre-published papers will be cited using the DOI and 
date of access, and indexed in Google Scholar, Semantic Scholar. JournalTOCS, DOAJ and other web 
page sources.

2)	� “PubMed Now”,  a service that allows to submit your accepted manuscript metadata (title, authors, ab-
stract) within 24-48 hours to PubMed.  This interim version will be later replaced in PubMed with the 
final printed version. 

Taking in consideration the present costs for the preparation of a printed version, ABM Publisher and Edi-
tors approved, starting from January 2021, to ask a fee of 300,00 €/356,00 US $ (plus VAT or local taxes where 
applicable) for the accepted papers that will  indexed in PubMed. Letters to the Editor  as well as review and edi-
torial papers, and all articles requested by the Editor in Chief and Section Editors will be published free of charge. 
For Authors asking “PubMed now”, a further charge of 200,00 €/237,00 US $ (plus VAT or local taxes where 
applicable) will be added to cover the costs for this fast additional service.

I am confident that all of you will share these decisions and will continue to support with your scientific pa-
pers the further growth of ABM. 

I take the opportunity to send , on behalf of  Publisher, Associate Editors and the entire Editorial Staff, my 
warmest greetings and best wishes for good health and fruitful mutual work.  

Maurizio Vanelli
Editor-in-Chief 


